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AHSGR
8TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER

DATE: September 29, 1976

PLACE: Nebraska Club, 13th & N St.
TIME: 7:00 Dinner

SPEAKER: Dr. Otis Young

COST: $7.00 per person
Come and share our memories of
the past and make plans to share our
ritage with the future.

As our fathers before us looked
toward the future when they contributed
to the growth of this great country,
we too stand on the threshold to pass
along our great heritage to future
generations. It is the duty of each
of us, as individuals as well as an
organization, to continue to contribute
the strength and foresight of our people.

« Please call Marie Willis at 432-3747
or 435-5032 or Mary Froscheiser at
466-3716 to make your reservations.
Reservations must be made by Sept. 25,
1976.

MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS TODAY

You won't want to miss this Lincocln
Chapter celebration so make your
reservations early. Space is limited
and this is the reason for making
this a "family'" affair. This dinner
is for members only. Member Reiny
Reifschneider, the best chef in town
has planned an excellent menu. Member
Edward Klein is baking a big birthday
cake., Come and join in the fun. Call
Marie or Mary and tell them you are
coming. Then, mail a self-addressed
stamped envelope for your tickets.

No tickets can be sold at the door
and we must have your reservations
by the 25th,.

THE CZAR'S GERMANS TO BE REVIEWED

Some of you missed seeing the
review of The Czar's Germans last
spring. You will have a second
chance to see this very interesting
program on ETV. Be sure to watch
Channel 12--or Channel 13 if you have
Cable TV--on Saturday, September 11,
at 6:00 P.M. Dr. Otis Young and Dr.
Clarence Forsherg present an excellent
review of this book published by AHSGR
and also have some very nice things
to say about Germans from Russia.

QUILTERS WANTED

More good times! On September 13
Mary Froscheiser and Ruth Nuss will
be placing a quilt on a frame at the
home of Ruth Amen, 601 D Street.
Katherine Becker has agreed to mark
the quilting design. Anyone interested
in helping with the quilting may call
Ruth Nuss at 488-6181. Come for
fellowship around the frame and help
your chapter with fund raising. The
quilt will be raffled off later.

* * *

NEBRASKA CLUB, Sept. 29. BE THERE !



